SHARJAH INDIAN SCHOOL

Tel: 06 5670560 / Tel:06 5671866
Fax: 06 5672914
P.O. Box — 2324, Sharjah

e-mail: mail@sissharjah.com Website: www.sissharjah.com

OUR VISION
Educate Enlighten Empower
Circular No. SIS/101/2024-2025 10" December 2024
For the students of Grade 11 & 12
Dear Parent
Sir/Madam

Greetings from Sharjah Indian School... ... ... .....

Sub: Educational / Entertainment trip to Ferrari World — Abu Dhabi

As part of the Educational / Entertainment trip, we are glad to inform you that the students of Grade 11 and
12 will be taken to Ferrari World, Abu Dhabi on Saturday, 14™ December 2024.

Students who are interested to join the trip are requested to pay AED 250/- to the class teacher tomorrow
(11/12/2024) itself. Students will be leaving the school by 8:00 a.m. and they will be back by 7:30 p.m.

Students using school transport will be picked up from various bus stops so as to reach school at 8:00
a.m. They will be dropped by the school bus after 7:30 p.m. Parents of students using private transport
are required to make the necessary arrangements accordingly.

Kindly fill in the acknowledgement slip given below and send it along with the amount to be paid for the
trip tomorrow itself.
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PRAMOD MAHAJAN
PRINCIPAL

SHARJAH INDIAN SCHOOL
For Grade 11 & 12

Acknowledgement - Circular No. SIS/101/2024-2025

Name of the Student: G.R.NO.: Grade & Section:

Please put (v)) mark in the appropriate column:

I am willing to sendD/ not willing to send D my ward for the trip.

Sending AED 250/- with my ward: Vs No

Name and Signature of the Parent: Mobile:




SHARJAH INDIAN SCHOOL

Tel: 06 5670560 / Tel:06 5671866
Fax: 06 5672914
P.O. Box — 2324, Sharjah

e-mail: mail@sissharjah.com Website: www.sissharjah.com

OUR VISION
Educate Enlighten Empower
Circular No. SIS/102/2024-2025 10" December 2024
For the students of Grade 6, 7 & 8
Dear Parent
Sir/Madam

Greetings from Sharjah Indian School... ... ... .....

Sub: Educational / Entertainment trip to Warner Bros. - Abu Dhabi

As part of the Educational / Entertainment trip, we are glad to inform you that the students of Grade 6, 7 and
8 will be taken to Warner Bros. Abu Dhabi on Sunday, 15" December 2024.

Students who are interested to join the trip are requested to pay AED 250/- to the class teacher tomorrow
(11/12/2024) itself. Students will be leaving the school by 8:00 a.m. and they will be back by 7:30 p.m.

Students using school transport will be picked up from various bus stops so as to reach school at 8:00 a.m.
They will be dropped back by the school bus after 7:30 p.m. Parents of students using private transport are
required to make the necessary arrangements accordingly.

Kindly fill in the acknowledgement slip given below and send it along with the amount to be paid for the
trip tomorrow itself.
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PRAMOD MAHAJAN
PRINCIPAL
SHARJAH INDIAN SCHOOL
For Grade 6,7 & 8

Acknowledgement - Circular No. SIS/102/2024-2025

Name of the Student: G.R.NO.: Grade & Section:

Please put () mark in the appropriate column:

I am willing to sendD/ not willing to send D my ward for the trip.

Sending AED 250/- with my ward: Ve i

Name and Signature of the Parent: Mobile:




